
 

 

 
 

 
 

        Monday 9th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Year 1 toy workshop on Monday 16th January 2023 
 
As part of our thematic work this term looking at how toys have changed over time, we are 
having a visitor from the Museum of Croydon come to our school. During the workshop, the 
children have a chance to explore how different toys work.  They will be finding out about 
how toys have changed over the years and how they work. 
We are asking for a parental contribution of £4, due by Monday 16th January, to cover the 
cost of this exciting workshop. Please make this payment through Magic Booking.  
 

                     https://pegasusacademy.magicbooking.co.uk/Account/Login 

 
 

Please note all contributions are non-refundable.   
 
Please sign and complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year One Team 
 
 
 


